
Mars Planet Foundation Board Meeting Minutes 
October 16, 2017 

Members Present:  Bonnie Weaver, Wyatt Lee, Holly Wetherholt , Rita Dorsch, William Pettigrew, Carol 
Knox, Vickie Zaccari, Dr. McMahon, Linda Romito 
 
Absent  Members:  Becky Brown, Cara Shultz, Jackie Fennell 
 
President Dr. Pettigrew called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.   
 
 

 Krista Goodzinski, Centennial Librarian and Stem Teacher, and Megan Balawejder, 6th Grade 
Teacher, presented their grant request for diversity library books.  The books will be used to 
support the Olweus Program and housed in the Centennial Library.  The books were reviewed 
on the Common Sense Media website and fit the Olweus Anti-Bullying Program. 
 

 The Board voted to fund the total grant request of $362.75. 
 

 The Foundation received $10.00 form Louise Benjamin a district retiree. 
 

 To ensure that the public is informed of the Scholarship and Grants awarded by the Foundation 
and to recognize those staff members receiving the grants, Carol Knox will supply Josh 
Schwoebel with a monthly report to be printed in the District ENewsletter. 

 

 Dr. Elizabeth McMahon will serve as the District Liaison to the Foundation. Welcome Dr. 
McMahon we are glad that you are part of The Mars Planet Foundation. 
 

 In lieu of the High School Students attending monthly Foundation meetings, the Foundation will 
reach out to the High School Student Council when in need of volunteers. 
 

 The 2018 Golf Outing will be August 10, 2018 at Rittswood Golf Course. 
 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:28 Dr. Pettigrew. 

The next Mars Planet Foundation Meeting is November 21h @ 6:30 in the Administration Board 

Room. 

 

 

Submitted by; 

Holly A. Wetherholt 

Secretary Mars Planet Foundation 

10/18/2017 



 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 


